
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  

Sent: Wednesday, 1 February 2017 12:45 PM 
To: richard.calver@natroad.com.au; paulryan@bigpond.net.au; smaxwell@cfmeu.org; 

wendy.carr@twu.com.au; lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au; imacdonald@bic.asn.au; 
Kyle.scott@ablawyers.com.au; hughmc@artionsw.com.au; mdunne@huntnsw.com.au; 

therese.walton@twu.com.au; Jamila Gherjestani; maird@cfmeu.org; roushan.walsh@nat.awu.net.au; 

ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 
Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Subject: AM2016/32 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Transport Industry Awards - TWU 
evidence 

 
Dear Parties 
 
I refer to correspondence from Ms Wendy Carr from the Transport Workers’ Union of Australia 
dated 31 January 2017 (email below). 
 
Senior Deputy President Hamberger will not review his decision of 31 January 2017 in relation to 
evidence.  The current directions remain in place. 

Regards 

Alicia Philbey 
Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 

Fair Work Commission  
Tel: 02 9308 1813 
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